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Our six week Missions Celebration ends this week. We pray
you were blessed and challenged towards your own

missional calling by our guest preachers, visiting
missionaries, and worship. This Sunday, visit the Columbia

Rooms before and after service as we have tables featuring
20 ministry partnership opportunities for you to learn about

and join.

Info Meeting 
TODAY, November 20, 1-2pm | Columbia Rooms

Throughout this year, the Village Council has worked
with staff and lay leaders across our church to discern

and refine our community’s Mission Statement, Identity
and Core Values. The Village Council invites our

covenantal members to continue this discernment with
two Sunday meetings in the Columbia Rooms. Last

week, the Council presented the draft version of the
document.

 

TODAY, November 20, 12-2pm | Bridge Room
Who is missing from your holiday celebration? Loved ones
no longer on this earth are part of our holiday memories
which magnifies our loss. Join Nancy Anderson and Mary
Roberts for a low-key time to share our grief stories and a
meal together. During this time we’ll also explore strategies
to manage our grief. Please let Mary know you are coming
and any dietary restrictions by Thursday, November 17.
Contact Mary Roberts for more information.

This Sunday

Missing Our Loved Ones
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Click here to watch a special announcement video about how to
participate in a unique twist on our Christmas tradition. Questions?

Sanctuary Christmas Tree Art

Kids and Youth Christmas
Choir

 
Village Kids and Youth are invited to sing as a choir in our

Christmas Eve services! Please email Pastor Monica Ibarra with
names and ages of participating kids and youth by Friday,

November 25. The main rehearsal will be Friday, December 23, 1-
3pm in the Sanctuary.

Donate Toward 
Staff Love Gift
As we heard this Sunday from the Village Council, we have
an opportunity to show tangible appreciation of the
ministry by our pastors, directors, and staff over the last
year. Please give through Pushpay by December 11. Select
“Staff Love Gift” from the dropdown menu or write a check
to Village Church.

https://youtu.be/wwmY5BRHWps
mailto:info@villagebeaverton.com
mailto:monica@villagebeaverton.com
https://villagebeaverton.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f2bf14a317a81cc6b6aeb9c5d&id=919dd687e4&e=26101b9844
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Each year we have small leadership teams from various
ministries that need off-campus locations for 2-3 day

retreats. If you have a vacation home, would you be
willing to let 5-12 Village leaders use it just once in 2023

for free? Your second home could be a huge blessing as
they do ministry planning or focus on spiritual renewal. If
you’d be willing to contribute and support our ministries

in this way, please contact Ben Spotts, Executive Director.
 

As cold & flu season approaches, there will likely be an
increase in illness. Please care for others in our
community by staying home if you feel ill. We recommend
staying home if you’ve had a fever over 100.4 F in the last
24 hours or are having any “cold-like” symptoms. Masks
are welcome on our campus but not required. If you are
experiencing a fever or cold-like symptoms, we welcome
you to join us online for the Sunday Service live stream.

Use Your Vacation Home
for Ministry!

Keep Village Healthy
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As part of our ongoing growth
in our relationship with our

Lord, we offer discussion
questions for our DNA groups.

Our hope is these questions
spark conversations and 

deeper relationships.
 

Looking for a 
past Conversation guide? 

Download the Village App.

Conversation
Guide

Take a moment to share your 
 response to the sermon,
thoughts of reflection
addressed to God, or a prayer
inspired by the teaching. We
encourage you to engage in this
act of worship, in response to
His Word.

Participate in Responsive
Worship now.

Responsive
Worship
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Giving
Give today! Your faithful
support is appreciated. It’s safe,
quick, and secure to give
online. If you prefer to mail a
check, you can send it to us at
330 SW Murray Blvd, Beaverton,
OR 97005. For gifts of stocks,
IRAs, or other creative methods,
please contact Patty, Finance
Manager.
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